RECEIVED

APR 1 2 2024

TOltEC Mesa Resources LLC MINING & MINERALS DIVISION

7823 Quintana Dr. NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico| (505)238-4770 | newcomer.b.tmr@gmail.com
April 10, 2024

Samantha Rynas sent via email: samantha.rynasiastate.nm.us
Reclamation Specialist

Mining Act Reclamation Program

Mining and Minerals Division - Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

Wendell Chino Building

1220 South St. Francis Dr.

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: REQUEST FOR MODIFICATION OF PERMIT OT005MN — MINIMAL IMPACT
MINING OPERATION

Dear Sam:

Toltec Mesa Resources LLC (TMR), acting on behalf of W.W. Mining LLC (W.W. Mining), is
submitting this letter to request a modification of Permit OTOOSMN. This request is pursuant to recent
discussions Wade White, the owner, relative to your inspection of the Orogrande Place Gold Mine on
March 21, 2024.

This proposed modification seeks to increase the design timit from two (2) acres to three (3) acres within
the permit area along with the increase in the financial assurance determined by the Mining and Minerals
Division. W.W. Mining has not started any operations at this point but would like to increase the design
limit to provide more flexibility in their future operations.

The permit modification fee of $250 is being provided and hand delivered with the annual reporting and
payment. Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,
Toltec Mesa Resources LLC

/

Bob Newcomer
Principal

cc: Wade White, W.W. Mining LLC
attach: check #6658



